
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007 

16. NZ COMMUNITY BOARD CONFERENCE 2009 
 
 The Board resolved to allocate $500 from its 2006/07 discretionary fund towards the planning for the 

2009 New Zealand Community Board conference. 
 
 The Board did not feel it was necessary to appoint two representatives to the planning committee for 

this event, and felt that one member could act as a liaison with the Lyttelton-Mt Herbert representative 
and attend meetings only when necessary. 

 
 The Board resolved to appoint Bryan Morgan as its liaison person to represent the Board on the 

planning committee for the 2009 Community Board Conference. 
 
 


